
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/24/2013 4:16:44 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: info for Selena 

Liza 

Apparently we do not have a call center in San Francisco. There are things near Sacramento 
and Stockton, but I doubt you want to do that. 

We do have the PG&E Energy Center downtown on Howard, and Sid Dietz has put me in 
touch with a couple people there who work with K-12 visitors. So that would be something we 
could arrange - maybe that would work for a little longer visit during the day, like 
Thanksgiving week? 

Same thing for the San Francisco service center ("yard"). As we discussed, it is probably 
better to go there during the day when there are people around. I think she might enjoy, for 
example, seeing someone using leak survey equipment. 

So scheduling is the issue, as always. 

I also was thinking about Selena's project and the challenges of moving it around. Still seems 
like a power point or short animation would be easier © 

And perhaps this is too "young" for her, but there are some good basic topic overviews at this 
website from Texas. There's a reference to the CEC website and some activity for kids to do at 
home -1 haven't looked at it but it sounds like it might be of interest. 

SB GT&S 0267760 
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http://www.eiiergveducatioii.tx.gov/eiiergv/sectioii_3/topics/where_does_electricitv_come_from 

Let me know how you'd like to proceed. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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